
Hi Maria, Lisa, Denise & Eileen,


Words cannot express my gratitude for the incredible overflowing bag of goodies. At such a 
difficult time in my life, the smile you brought to my face was so appreciated. Each item was 
clearly given so much thought and each one will serve it’s purpose. The kindness you give 
through the gesture of these gifts to make women who are struggling with breast cancer feel 
special is truly admirable. Thank you from the bottom of my heart for making me feel special.


With love and gratitude,

Marie

Positively Pink  
Bi-Annual Mom’s Pub Crawl 

November 2, 2018  from 6 - 11 pm starting at  

Danford’s - The Wave

Wear something pink and bring $20 as a 
donation to Positively Pink and receive a 
Positively Pink hat! There will be drink 
specials at each of the destinations - costs 
for drinks and food are additional. Invite 
your friends, family and husbands to come 
crawl with us!  

Our famous Bra-Pong game will be played 
to raise additional funds along the way. 
You may donate online and find 
additional information at 
www.positivelypink.org  

Your support and donations are making a difference in women’s lives. This is 
just one of the thank you notes we have received since starting Positively Pink 
charity in 2017. We hope to keep this energy going by caring for every women 
who has to have a mastectomy 

http://www.positivelypink.org
http://www.positivelypink.org

